
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Taney County Purchasing Department is seeking proposals for guardrail 
installation for a period of one year.

Taney County will furnish guardrail material on site at time of installation.  
Guardrail to be type A and to be installed within the Taney County maintained 
roadway system.

Guardrail installation will be per Missouri Standards 2004 (606.00AQ) unless 
otherwise specified by Taney County.  Taney County will remove any damaged 
guardrail prior to installation.

Proposals should include installation for type A guardrail; with TL2 guardrail end 
treatment and Crashworthy Type A end treatments where there is insufficient 
room for TL2 end treatments, all per lineal foot.

This job shall comply with the Prevailing Wage requirements.

Proposals must be submitted by 1:00 p.m. June 25, 2009.

All proposals should be mailed to:
          
           Bid #02-25JUN09 

Taney County Purchasing Department 
PO Box 1630
Forsyth, MO  65653
Phone:  417-546-7281
lindag@co.taney.mo.us

All proposals should be submitted to the Purchasing Office by the above stated 
time and clearly marked.  Responses received after the stated deadline will be
unopened and will not be considered. 

The County Commission reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.
Done by the order of the Taney County Commission.

Linda Gifford 
Purchasing Agent
Taney County 
Purchasing Department

 


